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Dated the B(\ﬁ’ January, 2004

To
Shn P.K . Verma,
Deputy Secretary to Govt. of India,
Ministry of Tribal Affairs,

New Delhi.
(Fax : 01 1-23073160 / 23073607)

- Sub: Rajya Sabha Unstarred Question No.2134 for 22.12.2003 by
Shri Janeshwar Mishra regarding “Superstitions among
tribals”.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.16013/24/03-S&M dated
17/12/2003 on the above mentioned subject and furnish the information m
respect of this UT as under:-

(a). None of the tribal communities are reported to have fallen m the
grip of superstitions;

(b) & (c).Do not arise.

Yours faithfully,

M""P Researéﬁ Officer (TW)
J\' (CF: T6-PQ)
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